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Dear Deans: 

Thank you for allowing me to present yesterday. As I mentioned, the first step towards 
developing high-quality processes to measure student learning outcomes is to have each 
School and College confirm or identify the assessment coordinator for each of their academic 
programs. These coordinators will assist program faculty in developing or enhancing the 
program assessment plan, and provide a valuable line of communication to our office. 

Please click the link below to view the assessment coordinator currently listed for your School or 
College. I ask that you work with your departments and programs to email me any changes by 
Thursday, March 24, 2022.  

https://public.tableau.com/app/profile/glenn.hackett/viz/AcademicAssessmentCoordinators/Asse
ssmentCoordinators 

Thank you for your assistance in this process. 

I look forward to supporting your Schools and Colleges in showcasing your program's 
accomplishments and the ways in which we ensure a successful learning experience.  

Best, 

Catherine Scott 
Director, Office of Educational Effectiveness 
Office of the Provost 
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